
 

MINUTES 

 

CONSERVATION COMMISSION 

 

Site Walk: 105 Bartlett Street 

 

 

3:30 p.m.                                                                              November 1, 2018 

                                                                                                     

MEMBERS PRESENT:   Chairman Steve Miller; Members Barbara McMillan, Samantha 

Collins, Allison Tanner 

 

MEMBERS ABSENT:  Vice Chairman MaryAnn Blanchard; Members, Adrianne 

Harrison; Alternate Nathalie Morison 

     

ALSO PRESENT                  Peter Britz, Environmental Planner/Sustainability Coordinator; 

Raymond Pezzullo, Assistant City Engineer/Planning Board; 

Jillian Harris, Planner 1; Doug Pinciaro, Clipper Traders, LLC; Ed 

Hayes, Portsmouth Lumber; Steven Riker, Ambit Engineering; 

John Chagnon, Ambit Engineering; Brian and Nancy Johnson, 

citizens; Elizabeth Bratter, citizen;  

 

 

 

A site walk was held at 105 Bartlett Street in connection with a Work Session request that was 

filed. Information regarding the site and its features were reviewed with members from both the 

Conservation Commission and the Planning Board as well as City Staff. There was no 

discussion.  

 

 

 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

 

Izak Gilbo  

Portsmouth Planning Department 

Administrative Clerk 
 

 


